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Applications are invited for Hostel Accomodation in the 
Campus

All the newly admitted students, of MCA ? 1st Year; 2018-2019, are hereby informed to note 
that the limited Hostel facility, only for the GIRLS, is available in the campus. Interested 
students are informed to submit application, on the plain paper, along with a copy of the 
Provisional Admission Letter of GGSIP University, latest by 01st August, 2018.  Allotment 
shall be done on merit, on 03rd August, 2018.

 

For more details, please read the detailed Notice, attached herewith:-
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